VILLAGE OF ASHMORE
PEID MEETING
January 28, 2025 AT 5:45 PM

A public hearing was held on Tuesday, January 28, 2025 at 5:45 p.m. The Village of Ashmore is
seeking to complete sanitary sewer, vacuum station, and wastewater treatment plant construction.
The village is proposing to finance the project costs with a loan from the IEPA Water Pollution
Control Loan Program (WPCLP) in the amount of $4,727,481.00 with an interest rate of 1.00%
and a proposed $5,000,000 I[EPA Unsewered Communities Construction Grant. All applicable
information is included in the Project Summary and Preliminary Environmental Impacts
Determination (PEID) provided by the Illinois EPA. See Jackie Freezeland, Village Clerk, for
more information.



VILLAGE OF ASHMORE
SANITARY SEWER, VACUUM STATION,
& WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT
PEID MEETING
SIGN IN SHEET
January 28, 2025 at 5:45 p.m.
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